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ABSTRACT 

The design and construction process is veiled in mystery for many, and the LEED process can 
leave onlookers in the dark. In an effort to engage the campus community and beyond, we 
chose to remove the veil and be transparent with the construction of a new 65,000 SF 
Performing Arts Building on campus. Through the use of regular messages to the campus, a 
blog site, classroom presentations, and frequent tours, the building has become a living learning 
experience and a dynamic and exciting teaching tool. 

My presentation will be a lively vivid walk through the construction of a modern LEED building 
that hi-lights the design and construction process. PowerPoint slides will be used to enhance, 
rather than tell a story, of common - and not so common, of an exciting building for the arts.  
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